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Weekly News –8th December 2017  
 

Year 6 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
The remaining half of the year group visited the synagogue on 
Thursday. After having a high standard of behaviour set the previous 
week, the children were engaged and represented the school 
brilliantly. 
 
We have decided to hold a Year 6 charity event on Friday 15th 
December. The children are to come to school wearing a hat 
(Christmas, winter, summer – it doesn’t matter) and we would like to 
collect a donation for their voted charity – Shelter. We look forward to 
seeing a wide variety of headgear – worn with school uniform, please. 
Reply slips are due back for the Christmas Concert – please take note 
of the special lunch arrangements detailed on the letter.  Also, please 
remember not to bring bags or mobile phones on that day, as we will 
not be able to take them to the church. If you would like your child to 
walk themselves home from the church please write this on the reply 
slip or write a separate note.  
 
Christmas Party Day, Wednesday 20th December  
Please can all parents hand in a donation of £3 for their child for the 
class Christmas party on Wednesday 20th December. This will cover 
the costs for the takeaway pizza, fruit, sweet treats, crackers and 
table decorations. You will not need to provide anything else for the 
party.  Please can this be handed in to your class teacher by Friday 
15th December.  
 
Mrs Howarth, Mrs Lawn, Miss Bennett and Mrs Vincer.   

Homework:  
Science: due in on or before Tuesday 19th December 
Please select an item of food to observe going mouldy over the next 2 weeks. 
You can chose any type of food but may wish to use something that you 
were going to throw away or is past its use by date. You can write, type, draw 
or photograph your observations. Comment on the amount of mould, colour, 
spread and texture. Think about where to place it in your house, where it will 
be undisturbed. 
 
Song Words 
Please learn the words to the songs for our Christmas concert. 
(Any children not taking part in the concert, for whom we have received a 
letter from parents confirming this choice, may learn a poem of their choice 
by heart instead.) 

 

Date Reminder 

Wednesday 13th 
December 

Christmas Concert at All 
Saints’ Church 2-3pm 

  Friday 15th December 

Year 6 Charity Hat Day 

Recommended 
Reads 

 

Poems by Walter de La 
Mare – Silver, the Listeners, 
The Ride-by-Nights, 
Summer Evenings, Snow 

The Book of Storms by 
Ruth Hatfield 

War Boy by Michael 
Foreman 

War Game by Michael 
Foreman 

Beowulf by Michael 
Morpurgo 
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Date Pictures & observation notes 
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